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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Sierra Leone
to the United Nations

TEL: {212) 688 1656 336 EAST 45™ STREET
FAX: {212} 688 4924 NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017

Ref: UN/SDGs/431

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Sierra Leone to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs (UNDESA) and has the
honour to inform you of Sierra Leone’s intention of undertaking a fourth Voluntary National Review
(VNR) on the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals at the upcoming United Nations
High-Level Political Forum (HLPF) in July 2024 at the United Nations Headquarters in New York.

In view of the above, the Mission would be grateful if you could use your good offices to register
Sierra Leone as one of the countries to be reviewed at the 2024 UN HLPF.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Sierra Leone to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs (UNDESA) the
assurances of its highest consideration.

New York, 13t October 2023
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The United Nations Department of Economic
and Social Affairs (UNDESA)
New York



